                                                                         
Costs and benefits of providing livestock with welfare enhancements

We are looking for farmers to take part in a Defra-funded research project to inform development of a future voluntary scheme to financially support farmers in delivering good animal welfare. ADAS is working with the University of Bristol and the Royal Agriculture University to collect farm-level data on the welfare and economic costs and benefits of various welfare enhancements.

What type of beef farmers are we looking for?
We are looking for farmers that have welfare enhancements in place, are achieving good animal welfare and/or are part of a higher welfare or organic farm assurance scheme. In particular, we would like to speak to beef farmers who are doing one or more of the following:
· Providing their animals with access to pasture during the grazing period (180 days or more depending on geographical area)
· Rearing horned (non-disbudded) and/or polled breeds
· Rearing non-castrated cattle
· Using nurse cows to foster calves / multi-suckling systems
We will need farmers to be able to provide good welfare, performance and cost records and be willing to discuss their experience of implementing higher welfare enhancements.

What does participation in the project entail?
Online survey: Completing an online survey to collect background information on farming system and the animal welfare enhancements in place, as well as the results achieved. We expect that this will take between half an hour and one hour to complete.

Telephone/video call meeting: Following the online survey we will arrange a telephone or video call to gather more detailed information on the impact the enhancements on costs (upfront and ongoing), returns and welfare benefits. We expect this call will take between one and two hours.

Providing farm records: Where readily available we would like copies of supporting digital or scanned records relevant to animal welfare, animal health and enterprise performance related to the high welfare system. 

Data collected will remain entirely confidential and contribute to an anonymous dataset for analysis. Neither the farm nor any individual associated with it will be identifiable in any of the results that will be published or stored

Why should farmers take part?
Taking part in this research will be an opportunity to contribute to the development of animal welfare policy, share learning and help shape a future voluntary Government payment by results (PbR) scheme for farms delivering higher animal welfare.

Additionally, to compensate for their time, each farmer will receive a £100 voucher for taking part. 

How do I get more information?
We would be really grateful for your assistance with this importance piece of research. If you are interested in taking part please get in contact with Jon Walton:

Email: jon.walton@adas.co.uk    Phone: 07467 482253	       
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